
From: Elaine   
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:18 AM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Election of the York Region Chair 
 
To the Clerk of York Region: 
 
I feel strongly that the Chair of York Region should be elected by the citizens of York Region. It is a basic 
democratic right to elect those who lead our government. This position holds a great deal of power and 
responsibility and should be directly accountable to the people he or she has control over. Our Region is 
clearly in the minority with the current system. Please make my opinion known.  
 
Elaine Adam 
Newmarket, Ontario 
 


	From: Elaine

